Jeffrey Rickard

From: Blake Ford

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 10:32 AM

To: Soracco, Jess [Lakeshore Staffing]

Cc: Halsey, Timothy; Ishida, Thomas; Olin, Roy; Jobe, Don; Worley, Eric
Subject: Warren 1-2 Sales Line Riser

Attachments: insp_401377106.pdf; Warren 1-2.pdf

Anadarko,

We recently received a COGCC inspection from a former Noble well (Warren 1-2) that we assumed reclamation
responsibility on but one of the corrective actions is to comply to Rule 1004 “Remove the pipe riser from the tank
battery site. Remove the plastic pipe from the location and any other equipment or debris that may be present.” The
“pipe” in question is the sales line riser from the former battery which is Anadarko’s line. Can you please add it to our list
of sales line riser removals in the area?

Best regards,

Blake Ford

Environmental Coordinator
Extraction Oil & Gas

2234 117th Ave, Ste 106
Greeley, CO 80634

Office: (970) 576-3446

Cell: (970) 778-5956
bford@ExtractionOG.com
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